
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

HOUSING AUTHORITY OF THE CITY OF SUISUN CITY 

FIVE-YEAR PUBLIC HOUSING AGENCY PLAN 

 

The Suisun City Housing Authority (SCHA) is required by the U.S. Department of 

Housing and Urban Development (HUD) to prepare a 5-Year Public Housing Agency Plan for its 

Housing Choice Voucher Program, commonly known as Section 8.  A draft of this document 

covering the period from July 1, 2025, through June 30, 2030, is available for review at the 

Housing Authority Office, City Hall, 701 Civic Center Boulevard, Suisun City. 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Suisun City Housing Authority will hold a 

public hearing to provide an opportunity for verbal comments and discussion regarding the 5-

Year Public Housing Agency Plan for its Housing Choice Voucher Program.  The public hearing 

will be held at a regular meeting of the Housing Authority on Tuesday, March 18, 2025, at 6:30 

p.m., or as soon thereafter as the matter can be heard, at the Suisun City Council 

Chambers, 701 Civic Center Boulevard, Suisun City, California.  All interested parties are 

invited to attend and comment on the proposed document. Written or verbal comments may also 

be submitted until March 18, 2025, at 5:00 p.m., to: Jason Goltiao, Housing Programs Manager, 

telephone: (707) 421-7332 or email: jgoltiao@suisun.com. 

 

If you have any questions concerning this public notice, please contact the Housing 

Programs Manager. 

 

 

 

Published on or before January 31, 2025. 

 


